
 

 

 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

TO:   ALL NEWS MEDIA 
 
CONTACT:  FRANK SAU, DIRECTOR OF COMMUNICATIONS 
 
PHONE:  267-933-6022 
 
DATE:  December 13, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: J. P. MASCARO & SONS CONTRIBUTES $825,000 FOR  
 

EDUCATIONAL INITIATIVES AND SCHOLARSHIPS 
 
 
 In 2024, local waste collection and recycling company J. P. Mascaro & Sons reaffirmed its 

commitment to the educational sector by contributing $825,000 to more than 77 schools and school 

districts in the Delaware Valley, Lehigh Valley, and Scranton regions. This funding will be used 

for educational initiatives and scholarships. 

 Company President Pasquale N. Mascaro, Sr. stated, "The Mascaro family is grateful for 

the opportunity to continue providing educational assistance at outstanding schools for deserving 

students in need. Our employees and the many customers they serve enable the Mascaro company 

to consistently achieve our goal of being a 'true friend' in the community.” 

 J.P. Mascaro & Sons is a leading provider of waste removal and recycling services in the 

local region. Founded and headquartered in Lower Providence Township, Montgomery County, 

the company operates more than 20 divisions and employs over 900 individuals.  

 



 

 

Mascaro boasts a top-tier, company-owned infrastructure that includes landfills, transfer stations, 

recycling centers, and composting facilities. The company is engaged in all sectors of the solid 

waste industry, serving thousands of municipal, commercial, industrial, and institutional 

customers.  

 

Established in 1964 by Joseph P. Mascaro, Sr., the company has been run by his five sons 

for over 60 years. Today, a third generation of the Mascaro family is actively involved in the daily 

operations of the business. For more information about J. P. Mascaro & Sons, its infrastructure, 

facilities, and comprehensive waste services, please visit the company website at 

www.jpmascaro.com. 


